
  

 

ASSAM UNIVERSITY::SILCHAR 
         NOTICE 

 

Considering the ongoing flood situation, it has been decided to permit the employees to attend the office 

either through online or offline mode as per their feasibility upto 30th June 2022. Employees are advised 

not to take undue risk of travelling through water to attend the University physically. However, essential 

services like medical, electricity, water supply, internet services, examination matters, urgent financial 

payments, forwarding of applications, issue of NOC and other time bound activities should continue 

without interruptions. Respective Controlling officers may devise ways and means. 

 

Further, it is requested that water, electricity and Petroleum Oil and Lubricants (POL) may be used most 

judiciously as the region is going through a crisis period due to natural calamity. 

 

 

 

 
Dr. Pradosh Kiran Nath 

                                 Registrar, Assam University 

F.No.AUR/21-1/2020/114                                                            Dated : 26.06.2022 

              Copy to: 

1. PVC i/c AUDC for information and necessary action. 

2. All HoDs/Deans/other statutory and Group A officers for information and necessary action. 

3. President/Secretary AUNTEA/AUTA 

4. All other employees/students of the University 

5. PS to VC for information of VC 

6. Director Computer Centre for getting the notice uploaded in the University website. 

 
Registrar 

Assam University, Silchar 

 


